Invitation for IKT's
International Friends: Visit
us in May!

Welcome to our “IKT
International Day” on May 18!

For all of you who are coming over to Germany in May for IFAT
2018, the world’'s largest trade fair on sewage, we are warmly
inviting you to also use this opportunity to visit IKT on
Friday, May 18 for our IKT International Day at our laboratory
in Gelsenkirchen.

We are holding this get-together for all of our present and
future international friends to meet our team, to show you our
unique labs and testing facilities and to present our on-going
and upcoming projects. We’'d also like to talk with you about
your plans and ideas, and ways to co-operate. So, take this
unique opportunity, come to see us at the institute, learn
about what we are doing and let’s talk how we can work
together in the future!

The day will start at 10 am. We can advise you on local travel
and accommodation. For more information please contact:

Dipl.-0Ok. Roland W. Waniek
waniek@ikt.de
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